
 

Brilliant Beginnings – Spring Term  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In the Spring Term our topic will be ‘Exciting Explorers!’  

During the topic we will be learning all about the discoveries of 

Christopher Columbus, Neil Armstrong and the first moon landing and 

the achievements of the famous female aviator Amelia Earhart. 

We will also become explorers ourselves and learn how to follow and 

create trails and maps around the school. 

As an introduction to this topic we would like to invite the children to 

either find out about a famous explorer of their choice or begin to 

become an explorer themselves! 

Some ideas of activities the children can do are: 

• Research a famous explorer the internet and write a fact file 

about them  

• Visit the library to look for information books about explorers 

• Draw a picture/create some artwork of a famous explorer and 

something they discovered 

• Make a map of an area they have explored (possibly their garden, 

house or a park) 

The children’s work will be shared with the class during the 1st week 

back and will be displayed in the classroom for the remainder of the 

Spring Term. 

We are looking forward to seeing what 

the children come up with! 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The Year 2 Team 

       


